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Minutes of the 2/15/2022 Meeting 
 
The February meeting of the Lake Housatonic Authority was unable to be held due to an emergency 
which resulted in not being able to give advance notice of cancellation. Any business scheduled for 
February was tabled for the March 15, 2022, meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Scott Ames   
Secretary – LHA 
 
These minutes are subject to approval. 
 
THE NEXT MEETING OF THE LAKE HOUSATONIC AUTHORITY IS SCHEDULED FOR 
TUESDAY, MARCH 15, 2022, VIA ZOOM MEETING. 
  


